VERNON & BOURNE CHARITY TRUST REPORT MAY 2021

Vernon & Bourne Trustees are pleased to report that they received 10 applications for support this year, 3 for heating allowance and 7 from students for educational support. All applications received a grant accordingly.

The charity will be asking for further applications from Shrawley residents for support in the Autumn as usual but anyone who is in need at any time of the year is encouraged to contact the Trustees for assistance.

The Trust has been around in some form for over 300 years. For more details about the Trust, the Trustees and how to apply please do look at our page on www.shrawley.org.uk .


